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Dear Parent/Carer 

Seaton Valley Football Development Scheme will be returning from September 2020, as you know lessons were 

cancelled from week commencing 16th March, meaning you are owed 3 weeks lessons worth £10.25, therefore the 

cost of the block is £35.90.  

As you know for your convenience we have moved to online payments for our Seaton Valley Football Development 
Scheme. As of ​25/08/20 ​you will be able to pay for your child’s place for the next term. We no longer accept cash 
payments. Please see our handy guide attached to this email on how to book and pay for lessons online.  
 
The Autumn block is 13 weeks,  please check the dates carefully below. 
Day September October November December  
Monday 
5-6pm (6-7 years) 
6-7pm (14 years) 
7-8pm (15-16 years) 

7th, 14th, 
21st, 28th 

5th, 12th, 
19th 

2nd, 9th, 16th, 
23rd, 30th 

7th 

Tuesday 
7-8pm (10-11 years) 

8th, 15th, 
22nd, 29th 

6th, 13th, 
20th 

3rd, 10th, 17th, 
24th 

1st, 8th 

Thursday 
5-6pm (8 years) 
6-7pm (12-13 years) 
7-8pm (10 years) 

10th, 17th, 
24th 

1st, 8th, 15th, 
22nd 

5th, 12th, 19th, 
16th 

3rd, 10th 

Friday 
5-6pm (5-6 years) 
6-7pm (8-9 years) 
7-8pm (9 years 
plus) 
8-9pm (11-12 years) 

11th, 18th, 
25th 

2nd, 9th, 
16th, 23rd 

6th, 13th, 20th, 
27th 

4th, 11th 

 
You will be allocated to a session by the football coach and you will only be able to pay for this session.  
 
Please be aware that you are booking a block of football sessions and refunds are not available if you choose not to                      
complete the block. 
 
If you have any problems with the online system please contact the community office on 0191 237 1505 opt 4. If you 
are unable to pay online you should contact the community office after 04/09/20 so that we can book your place and 
take payment over the phone.  
 
By making the payment you are giving consent for them to participate and acknowledging that it is your responsibility 
to inform us of any changes to your child’s medical details. 
 
Our enrolment forms are now also online if you have not completed the enrolment form, please complete by clicking 
here 
 

mailto:reception@astleyhigh.org
http://www.astleyhigh.org/
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